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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Following the announcement this evening by Boris Johnson we are in the position where we have to close the 
school to the majority of children from tomorrow. Each class will be open to the children of critical workers (if 
there is no other option for childcare) and vulnerable children. 
 
As stated in the letter that was sent out today we are only able to take a maximum of 15 children in each class. If 
your child attended school during the previous lockdown due to the above criteria they are able to attend from 
tomorrow. If you think your child is in one of the above categories and has not attended during the previous 
national lockdown, please make contact with the school tomorrow to discuss your situation. 
 
We will contact you again tomorrow with further information about opening of the Pre-School and remote 
learning. 
 
It is not ideal to have to deal with this at short notice but we thank you for your understanding and support as we 
try to do our absolute best to keep our school community safe. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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